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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Mr. President;  

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes delegation of Montenegro to this UPR session.  
Iran express its concerns about the situation of women in Montenegro, particularly their lack of adequate and sufficient access to medical services, as well as the limited access of women who are victims of violence to justice.
Iran recommends Montenegro to:
1. Take necessary measures to ensure non-compliance with imposed unilateral coercive measures against developing countries; 

2. Continue its effective efforts to improve women's access to sufficient medical services; 

3. Increase legal support for women who are victims of violence and facilitate their access to justice; 

4. Enhance transparency and professionalism in the State Election Commission with the aim of strengthening the electoral system in the country; 

5. Enact legal deterrence to counter incidents of hate, incitement to violence and Islamophobia.

6. Take effective actions to ensure that perpetrators of human trafficking are brought to justice.

I thank you Mr. President 

